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Stoney Trail / Trans-Canada Highway Interchange –  
Upcoming Lane Closures 
  
Calgary, August 22, 2006 – In order to erect truss formwork at the Stoney Trail / Trans-
Canada Highway Interchange site, the following lane closures will be in place: 
 

• Westbound (August 28 - 31): Westbound Trans-Canada Highway will be closed 
immediately west of Stoney Trail to Bowfort Road, and traffic will operate in a 
two-way traffic movement in the eastbound lanes. Access to 101 Street at the 
Trans-Canada Highway will be closed to traffic heading west, and motorists will 
be directed to Valley Ridge Boulevard/Crestmont Boulevard exit. 

 
To reduce impacts to the traveling public, these closures will be in place between the 
hours of 8:00 PM and 6:30 AM each night.  Please note that this work is weather 
dependent and may be prolonged if necessary 
 
A 30 km/h speed limit will be posted at the approach to the crossovers. Please obey all 
signs and speeds limits while driving through the area. We thank you in advance for your 
cooperation. 
 

 
 
For more information: 
Daytime: 247-3115 (Dan Henderson or Duncan Fitzpatrick) 
Evenings: 236-9860 (Alberta Traffic Supply) 
 
 
Additional project information is available on Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation’s 
website at www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca.  Click on ‘Ring Roads’, then ‘Calgary Ring Roads’. 
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